MATURE DRIVERS’ CONFERENCE
[bookmark: _GoBack]30 JANUARY 20199.30 am – 12.30pm(coffee/tea 9.15)
Kings Hill Community Centre – Cunningham Room
70 Gibson Drive, Kings Hill, West MallingME19 4LG


KCC Road Safety Team are planning to run another pilot of a Mature Drivers’ Conference.  This is aimed at drivers over 60 who are currently driving.
This is a friendly, informal and informative session, participants will be sat in groups, and we hope everyone will go away with a little extra knowledge to help them stay safe drivers.  Subjects covered will be common crash causation, child car seat safety, impairment including fatigue and medication, and eco driving.
We had some very positive feedback:
“It will jog the memory and make you think. It would make you feel happier in yourself knowing if you’re still okay. After listening to this, it’s given me the confidence to say that I’m still alright driving”

“My only complaint was the time went far too quickly!”

“The conference was interesting and held our attention the whole time.”

There is no charge, but we do need people to sign up for this as we have limited availability and need to compile a list of attendees before the event.
Please note the room hired is on the first floor so attendees should be able to climb stairs in case the lift is not in working order.
Please contact Carol by e mail carol.collen@kent.gov.uk
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